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in the past years genome projects for numerous human parasites have been
completed and now allow first in depth comparisons and evolutionary
conclusions the genomes of parasites reflect the coevolution with their host
metabolic capacities depending on their respective habitat in the host gut
parasites usually have an anaerobic metabolism while blood parasites have an
aerobic metabolism intracellular parasites escape the immune system while
extracellular parasites evade the immune system usually by antigenic
variation comprehensive genome data now being available allow us to address
profound scientific questions such as which traits enable the parasite to
survive in the human host which to cause disease and which can be used as
drug targets this book intends to give an overview of the state of knowledge
on the molecules of protozoan parasites on their genomes proteomes glycomes
and lipidomes this book is a practical manual in microbiology for 2nd year
mbbs students there is no standard book for practical exams in the market
this book will be a student s companion in their microbiology practical class
where they can read it do their experiments as per directions given in book
and do their assignments it would be a complete practical book with tutorials
at the beginning of each chapter helping the students understand the concepts
integrates practical important theoretical concepts of microbiology every
chapter divided in a tutorial practical exercise spotters and assignments
contains easy to reproduce diagrams during the practical exams important case
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wise viva questions at the end of each chapter sample cases at the end of
each chapter for understanding the correlation first published in 1963
advances in parasitology contains comprehensive and up to date reviews on all
areas of interest in contemporary parasitology the series includes medical
studies of parasites of major influence such as plasmodium falciparum and
trypanosomes the series also contains reviews of more traditional areas such
as zoology taxonomy and life history which help to shape current thinking and
applications the 2014 impact factor is 6 226 informs and updates on all the
latest developments in the field of parasitology contains contributions from
leading authorities and industry experts advances in parasitology volume 118
the latest release in this ongoing series includes medical studies of
parasites of major influence along with reviews of more traditional areas
such as zoology taxonomy and life history new chapters in this release cover
topics such as parasitic and infectious diseases of african wildlife the big
five and improving translational power for antischistosomal drug discovery
informs and updates on all the latest developments in the field of
parasitology includes medical studies of parasites of major influence
features reviews of more traditional areas such as zoology taxonomy and life
history which help shape current thinking and applications written by leading
research workers from europe usa australia and new zealand this is the only
up to date reference book which reviews and integrates all the current
research findings on the physiology and biochemistry of these organisms
including the molecular information which has accumulated in recent years
free living amoebae fla are fascinating unicellular eukaryotes living freely
in soil and freshwater habitats and feeding mainly on bacteria under
stressful conditions they can transform from a motile metabolically active
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and replicative trophozoite to a dormant and resistant cyst some fla can be
pathogenic to humans such as acanthamoeba balamuthia naegleria and sappinia
causing rare but fatal infection in humans fla are also known to be carriers
of pathogenic microorganisms but few information is currently available on
the natural bacteria of fla and how various bacteria avoid phagocytosis
predation by these specific types of amoebae there is an imperious need to
draw more attention to this group of microorganisms and for this we seek
submissions that address advancements in the biology and pathogenesis of flas
the biology of nematodes synthesizes knowledge of the biology of free living
plant parasitic and animal parasitic nematodes contributed works by
recognized researchers apply groundbreaking molecular techniques many of
which resulted from work on caenorhabditis elegans toward new approaches to
the study of nematode worms topics covered include systematics and phylogeny
neuromuscular physiology locomotion sense organs behavior aging the nematode
genome survival strategies immunology epidemiology structure and organization
gametes and fertilization development feeding digestion and metabolism the
new edition of this comprehensive book provides clinicians with the latest
advances in the diagnosis and management of paediatric infectious diseases
divided into ten chapters the text begins with discussion on general topics
relating to infectious diseases and diagnosis and management each of the
following chapters covers a different type of infection systemic bacterial
viral protozoal parasitic and fungal and emerging infections the increasing
concern of resistance to treatment is discussed in depth as are infections in
immune compromised patients guidelines and protocols and vaccines and
immunisation the second edition of this detailed reference is highly
illustrated with clinical photographs diagrams boxes and tables the book
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concludes with appendices on intravenous fluid therapy and drug dosage key
points fully revised second edition providing latest advances in paediatric
infectious diseases covers numerous common and more complicated infections
includes appendices on intravenous fluid therapy and drug dosage previous
edition 9789350903773 published in 2013 redox chemistry and biology of thiols
offers an applied comprehensive overview of redox chemistry and biology of
thiol dependent processes running from basic biology and chemistry of redox
phenomena to research methods and highlighting recently identified roles of
thiols across cellular and bodily systems this book draws upon a range of
disciplines to illuminate new research directions new applications of thiol
studies and clinical translation sections cover thiol oxidizing species thiol
reactivity and modifications thioredoxin glutaredoxin glutathione peroxidases
thiol repair enzymes thiol oxidative signaling disulfide bond formation thiol
based redox biosensors cysteine and hydrogen sulfide metabolism iron sulfur
cluster biogenesis thiols in chloroplasts blood thiols sugar and polyamine
thiols in pathogenic organisms redox medicine therapeutic applications of
thiols and drug development as well as methods and bioinformatics tools runs
from basic thiol biology and chemistry to applications and clinical
translation provides methods and protocols that will power new research
across biomedicine cell biology plant biology drug development and protein
folding and modulation includes chapter contributions from international
leaders in the field issues for sept 1933 contain a section on research notes
advances in protozoa research and treatment 2011 edition is a scholarlybrief
that delivers timely authoritative comprehensive and specialized information
about protozoa in a concise format the editors have built advances in
protozoa research and treatment 2011 edition on the vast information
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databases of scholarlynews you can expect the information about protozoa in
this ebook to be deeper than what you can access anywhere else as well as
consistently reliable authoritative informed and relevant the content of
advances in protozoa research and treatment 2011 edition has been produced by
the world s leading scientists engineers analysts research institutions and
companies all of the content is from peer reviewed sources and all of it is
written assembled and edited by the editors at scholarlyeditions and
available exclusively from us you now have a source you can cite with
authority confidence and credibility more information is available at
scholarlyeditions com includes entries for maps and atlases viral parasitic
bacterial and fungal infections antimicrobial host defense and therapeutic
strategies highlight diverse types of infections including viral bacterial
parasitic fungal and the therapeutic efficacy of antibiotics antivirals
antifungals and other medications nutraceuticals and phytotherapeutics this
book addresses the molecular pathophysiological and cellular pathways
involved in the process of infection it also examines the host defense
mechanisms modulated by innate and adaptive immunity the book starts off with
an introduction which includes etiology pathophysiology and diagnosis of
infections it then goes on to cover a wide spectrum of salient features
involved in viral bacterial parasitic and fungal infections and effective
therapeutic strategies in addition there is a complete section of eight
chapters elaborating the detailed aspects of covid 19 infections mucormycosis
omicron and strategic vaccines and therapeutics the book further goes on to
discuss novel antibiotics vaccines bromhexine boron compounds
phytotherapeutics and aspects on boosting immune competence contributed by
experts in the fields of viral parasitic bacterial and fungal infections the
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book comprehensively details the various types of infections such as herpes
and covid 19 their molecular mechanisms and treatment strategies for those
engaged in the research of infectious diseases details the pathophysiology of
various classes of infections examines mechanisms of pathogenesis immunity
and therapeutics in bacterial viral and eukaryotic infectious diseases
discusses various aspects on herpes covid 19 infections mucormycosis omicron
vaccines and therapeutics covers the salient features on zoonosis prion
disease and diabetic foot infections provides therapeutic strategies of using
new antibiotics vaccines bromhexine boron compounds structurally diverse
phytotherapeutics immune enhancers and other modalities for treating
infections the book introduces the basic concepts of nanotechnology and the
various technologies to characterize nanomaterials it also covers the
nanostructural features of mammalian cells tissues and related nanomechanical
properties in addition the book comprehensively describes the current state
of the art and future perspectives of nanotechnology in biosensors it also
discusses the potential of nanotechnology for delivering the diverse cancer
therapeutics and illustrates its limitation due to the potential toxicity
associated with oxidative stress it also highlights the ethical issues and
translational aspects related to nanotechnology finally it summarizes the
applications of nanotechnology in animal biotechnology the recent
perspectives and future challenges of nanomedicines the content of the book
are beneficial for the undergraduate postgraduate and doctoral students as
well the professionals working in the area of nanotechnology and
nanomedicines this book explores recent advances on the use of microbes for
agri forestry biotechnological applications it provides technical concepts
and discussions on the use of microorganisms for processes such as
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bioprocessing bioremediation soil enhancement aquaponics advances and plant
host symbiosis the book provides an overview of the microbial approach to the
tools and processes used in agriculture and forestry that make or modify
products improve plants for specific uses and make use of livestock in
agricultural systems the authors discuss the main process conditions that
enhance agri forestry applications with the use of microbes and introduce the
use of genetically modified gm microbes in agrobiotechnology finally the
authors explore the main technological advances in the production of
secondary metabolites with potential applications in agri forestry this book
is intended for biotechnologists biologists bioengineers biochemists
microbiologists food technologists enzymologists and related researchers
banyak penyakit parasit merupakan penyakit yang endemik di indonesia beberapa
di antaranya menjadi masalah kesehatan nasional regional maupun masalah
kesehatan dunia yang belum dapat diberantas secara tuntas malaria filariasis
toksoplasmosis skistosomiasis dan penyakit penyakit protozoa serta penyakit
penyakit cacing sulit diatasi karena penyebarannya dipengaruhi banyak hal
lingkungan kehidupan manusia misalnya masalah sosial ekonomi yang rendah
kekurangan gizi ras pekerjaan iklim dan masalah geografis lainnya serta
banyaknya jenis serangga yang dapat menjadi vektor penular penyakit parasit
terutama di daerah tropis dan subtropis yang sukar sekali dikendalikan buku
parasitologi klinik ini merupakan salah satu upaya untuk lebih mengenal dan
memahami penyakit penyakit parasit terutama yang banyak dijumpai dan menjadi
masalah nasional di indonesia maupun penyakitpenyakit parasit lain yang
dengan sangat majunya tansportasi dan perpindahan populasi manusia dari satu
daerah ke daerah lainnya dapat menyebar dari luar indonesia when professor
john sprent first suggested in 1982 that the australian society for
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parasitology should bid for the opportunity to mount the sixth international
congress of parasitology the immediate reaction was one of disbelief however
in the two years or so before icopa 5 in toronto he used his considerable
powers to the utmost and spent himself unstintingly in persuading australian
parasitologists to put together a bid the society inevitably agreed for it is
difficult to prevent such a determined and eminent man from getting his own
way a case for an australian venue was prepared and as president i was
charged with the task of convincing the delegates in toronto that australia
was worth going all the way to see the events of that meeting are now far in
the past suffice to say that in the end australia won by the narrowest of
margins largely due to the energy of my inventive colleagues who put the case
for australia at every possible and improbable moment i do not remember a
great deal about the scientific aspects of icopa 5 i was far too preoccupied
with an awful spectre that of telling john sprent that i had failed to pay
attention to much other than lobbying for votes i do remember however telling
myself how much i would enjoy the next icopa without the terrible
responsibility of capturing icopa 7
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Parasitology 2009 in the past years genome projects for numerous human
parasites have been completed and now allow first in depth comparisons and
evolutionary conclusions the genomes of parasites reflect the coevolution
with their host metabolic capacities depending on their respective habitat in
the host gut parasites usually have an anaerobic metabolism while blood
parasites have an aerobic metabolism intracellular parasites escape the
immune system while extracellular parasites evade the immune system usually
by antigenic variation comprehensive genome data now being available allow us
to address profound scientific questions such as which traits enable the
parasite to survive in the human host which to cause disease and which can be
used as drug targets this book intends to give an overview of the state of
knowledge on the molecules of protozoan parasites on their genomes proteomes
glycomes and lipidomes
Biographical Memoirs of Fellows of the Indian National Science Academy 2007
this book is a practical manual in microbiology for 2nd year mbbs students
there is no standard book for practical exams in the market this book will be
a student s companion in their microbiology practical class where they can
read it do their experiments as per directions given in book and do their
assignments it would be a complete practical book with tutorials at the
beginning of each chapter helping the students understand the concepts
integrates practical important theoretical concepts of microbiology every
chapter divided in a tutorial practical exercise spotters and assignments
contains easy to reproduce diagrams during the practical exams important case
wise viva questions at the end of each chapter sample cases at the end of
each chapter for understanding the correlation
Veterinary Parasitology 1992 first published in 1963 advances in parasitology
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contains comprehensive and up to date reviews on all areas of interest in
contemporary parasitology the series includes medical studies of parasites of
major influence such as plasmodium falciparum and trypanosomes the series
also contains reviews of more traditional areas such as zoology taxonomy and
life history which help to shape current thinking and applications the 2014
impact factor is 6 226 informs and updates on all the latest developments in
the field of parasitology contains contributions from leading authorities and
industry experts
Molecular Parasitology 2016-10-20 advances in parasitology volume 118 the
latest release in this ongoing series includes medical studies of parasites
of major influence along with reviews of more traditional areas such as
zoology taxonomy and life history new chapters in this release cover topics
such as parasitic and infectious diseases of african wildlife the big five
and improving translational power for antischistosomal drug discovery informs
and updates on all the latest developments in the field of parasitology
includes medical studies of parasites of major influence features reviews of
more traditional areas such as zoology taxonomy and life history which help
shape current thinking and applications
The Antiseptic 1981 written by leading research workers from europe usa
australia and new zealand this is the only up to date reference book which
reviews and integrates all the current research findings on the physiology
and biochemistry of these organisms including the molecular information which
has accumulated in recent years
Microbiology Practical Manual, 1st Edition-E-book 2018-09-15 free living
amoebae fla are fascinating unicellular eukaryotes living freely in soil and
freshwater habitats and feeding mainly on bacteria under stressful conditions
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they can transform from a motile metabolically active and replicative
trophozoite to a dormant and resistant cyst some fla can be pathogenic to
humans such as acanthamoeba balamuthia naegleria and sappinia causing rare
but fatal infection in humans fla are also known to be carriers of pathogenic
microorganisms but few information is currently available on the natural
bacteria of fla and how various bacteria avoid phagocytosis predation by
these specific types of amoebae there is an imperious need to draw more
attention to this group of microorganisms and for this we seek submissions
that address advancements in the biology and pathogenesis of flas
Parasitology 1967 the biology of nematodes synthesizes knowledge of the
biology of free living plant parasitic and animal parasitic nematodes
contributed works by recognized researchers apply groundbreaking molecular
techniques many of which resulted from work on caenorhabditis elegans toward
new approaches to the study of nematode worms topics covered include
systematics and phylogeny neuromuscular physiology locomotion sense organs
behavior aging the nematode genome survival strategies immunology
epidemiology structure and organization gametes and fertilization development
feeding digestion and metabolism
Parasitology (protozoology and Helminthology) 1959 the new edition of this
comprehensive book provides clinicians with the latest advances in the
diagnosis and management of paediatric infectious diseases divided into ten
chapters the text begins with discussion on general topics relating to
infectious diseases and diagnosis and management each of the following
chapters covers a different type of infection systemic bacterial viral
protozoal parasitic and fungal and emerging infections the increasing concern
of resistance to treatment is discussed in depth as are infections in immune
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compromised patients guidelines and protocols and vaccines and immunisation
the second edition of this detailed reference is highly illustrated with
clinical photographs diagrams boxes and tables the book concludes with
appendices on intravenous fluid therapy and drug dosage key points fully
revised second edition providing latest advances in paediatric infectious
diseases covers numerous common and more complicated infections includes
appendices on intravenous fluid therapy and drug dosage previous edition
9789350903773 published in 2013
Advances in Parasitology 2016-03-22 redox chemistry and biology of thiols
offers an applied comprehensive overview of redox chemistry and biology of
thiol dependent processes running from basic biology and chemistry of redox
phenomena to research methods and highlighting recently identified roles of
thiols across cellular and bodily systems this book draws upon a range of
disciplines to illuminate new research directions new applications of thiol
studies and clinical translation sections cover thiol oxidizing species thiol
reactivity and modifications thioredoxin glutaredoxin glutathione peroxidases
thiol repair enzymes thiol oxidative signaling disulfide bond formation thiol
based redox biosensors cysteine and hydrogen sulfide metabolism iron sulfur
cluster biogenesis thiols in chloroplasts blood thiols sugar and polyamine
thiols in pathogenic organisms redox medicine therapeutic applications of
thiols and drug development as well as methods and bioinformatics tools runs
from basic thiol biology and chemistry to applications and clinical
translation provides methods and protocols that will power new research
across biomedicine cell biology plant biology drug development and protein
folding and modulation includes chapter contributions from international
leaders in the field
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Indian Journal of Chemistry 1988 issues for sept 1933 contain a section on
research notes
Advances in Parasitology 2022-07-23 advances in protozoa research and
treatment 2011 edition is a scholarlybrief that delivers timely authoritative
comprehensive and specialized information about protozoa in a concise format
the editors have built advances in protozoa research and treatment 2011
edition on the vast information databases of scholarlynews you can expect the
information about protozoa in this ebook to be deeper than what you can
access anywhere else as well as consistently reliable authoritative informed
and relevant the content of advances in protozoa research and treatment 2011
edition has been produced by the world s leading scientists engineers
analysts research institutions and companies all of the content is from peer
reviewed sources and all of it is written assembled and edited by the editors
at scholarlyeditions and available exclusively from us you now have a source
you can cite with authority confidence and credibility more information is
available at scholarlyeditions com
The Physiology and Biochemistry of Free-living and Plant-parasitic Nematodes
1998 includes entries for maps and atlases
Indian Books in Print 2003 viral parasitic bacterial and fungal infections
antimicrobial host defense and therapeutic strategies highlight diverse types
of infections including viral bacterial parasitic fungal and the therapeutic
efficacy of antibiotics antivirals antifungals and other medications
nutraceuticals and phytotherapeutics this book addresses the molecular
pathophysiological and cellular pathways involved in the process of infection
it also examines the host defense mechanisms modulated by innate and adaptive
immunity the book starts off with an introduction which includes etiology
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pathophysiology and diagnosis of infections it then goes on to cover a wide
spectrum of salient features involved in viral bacterial parasitic and fungal
infections and effective therapeutic strategies in addition there is a
complete section of eight chapters elaborating the detailed aspects of covid
19 infections mucormycosis omicron and strategic vaccines and therapeutics
the book further goes on to discuss novel antibiotics vaccines bromhexine
boron compounds phytotherapeutics and aspects on boosting immune competence
contributed by experts in the fields of viral parasitic bacterial and fungal
infections the book comprehensively details the various types of infections
such as herpes and covid 19 their molecular mechanisms and treatment
strategies for those engaged in the research of infectious diseases details
the pathophysiology of various classes of infections examines mechanisms of
pathogenesis immunity and therapeutics in bacterial viral and eukaryotic
infectious diseases discusses various aspects on herpes covid 19 infections
mucormycosis omicron vaccines and therapeutics covers the salient features on
zoonosis prion disease and diabetic foot infections provides therapeutic
strategies of using new antibiotics vaccines bromhexine boron compounds
structurally diverse phytotherapeutics immune enhancers and other modalities
for treating infections
Parasitology (Protozoology and Helminthology) in Relation to Clinical
Medicine 1962 the book introduces the basic concepts of nanotechnology and
the various technologies to characterize nanomaterials it also covers the
nanostructural features of mammalian cells tissues and related nanomechanical
properties in addition the book comprehensively describes the current state
of the art and future perspectives of nanotechnology in biosensors it also
discusses the potential of nanotechnology for delivering the diverse cancer

https://2021breastfeeding.mombaby.com.tw/


forms of energy study guide .pdf

2021breastfeeding.mombaby.com.tw

therapeutics and illustrates its limitation due to the potential toxicity
associated with oxidative stress it also highlights the ethical issues and
translational aspects related to nanotechnology finally it summarizes the
applications of nanotechnology in animal biotechnology the recent
perspectives and future challenges of nanomedicines the content of the book
are beneficial for the undergraduate postgraduate and doctoral students as
well the professionals working in the area of nanotechnology and
nanomedicines
New advances in the biology and pathogenesis of free-living amoebae
2024-05-06 this book explores recent advances on the use of microbes for agri
forestry biotechnological applications it provides technical concepts and
discussions on the use of microorganisms for processes such as bioprocessing
bioremediation soil enhancement aquaponics advances and plant host symbiosis
the book provides an overview of the microbial approach to the tools and
processes used in agriculture and forestry that make or modify products
improve plants for specific uses and make use of livestock in agricultural
systems the authors discuss the main process conditions that enhance agri
forestry applications with the use of microbes and introduce the use of
genetically modified gm microbes in agrobiotechnology finally the authors
explore the main technological advances in the production of secondary
metabolites with potential applications in agri forestry this book is
intended for biotechnologists biologists bioengineers biochemists
microbiologists food technologists enzymologists and related researchers
The Biology of Nematodes 2002-01-10 banyak penyakit parasit merupakan
penyakit yang endemik di indonesia beberapa di antaranya menjadi masalah
kesehatan nasional regional maupun masalah kesehatan dunia yang belum dapat
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diberantas secara tuntas malaria filariasis toksoplasmosis skistosomiasis dan
penyakit penyakit protozoa serta penyakit penyakit cacing sulit diatasi
karena penyebarannya dipengaruhi banyak hal lingkungan kehidupan manusia
misalnya masalah sosial ekonomi yang rendah kekurangan gizi ras pekerjaan
iklim dan masalah geografis lainnya serta banyaknya jenis serangga yang dapat
menjadi vektor penular penyakit parasit terutama di daerah tropis dan
subtropis yang sukar sekali dikendalikan buku parasitologi klinik ini
merupakan salah satu upaya untuk lebih mengenal dan memahami penyakit
penyakit parasit terutama yang banyak dijumpai dan menjadi masalah nasional
di indonesia maupun penyakitpenyakit parasit lain yang dengan sangat majunya
tansportasi dan perpindahan populasi manusia dari satu daerah ke daerah
lainnya dapat menyebar dari luar indonesia
IAPSM's Textbook of Community Medicine 2019-06-30 when professor john sprent
first suggested in 1982 that the australian society for parasitology should
bid for the opportunity to mount the sixth international congress of
parasitology the immediate reaction was one of disbelief however in the two
years or so before icopa 5 in toronto he used his considerable powers to the
utmost and spent himself unstintingly in persuading australian
parasitologists to put together a bid the society inevitably agreed for it is
difficult to prevent such a determined and eminent man from getting his own
way a case for an australian venue was prepared and as president i was
charged with the task of convincing the delegates in toronto that australia
was worth going all the way to see the events of that meeting are now far in
the past suffice to say that in the end australia won by the narrowest of
margins largely due to the energy of my inventive colleagues who put the case
for australia at every possible and improbable moment i do not remember a
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great deal about the scientific aspects of icopa 5 i was far too preoccupied
with an awful spectre that of telling john sprent that i had failed to pay
attention to much other than lobbying for votes i do remember however telling
myself how much i would enjoy the next icopa without the terrible
responsibility of capturing icopa 7
Textbook of Pediatric Infectious Diseases 2019-04-30
Craig and Faust's Clinical Parasitology 1964
Annals of Tropical Medicine and Parasitology 1917
Fauna of West Bengal: Protozoa 1993
Redox Chemistry and Biology of Thiols 2022-05-25
The Journal of Parasitology 1933
Parasitology 1964
Bibliography of Indian Zoology 1971
Advances in Protozoa Research and Treatment: 2011 Edition 2012-01-09
Textbook of Clinical Parasitology 1952
Clinical Parasitology 1943
National Union Catalog 2001
Parasitology Reprints: Nematoda, Rhabditoidea 2022-10-15
Acta Parasitologica 2013-04-17
Viral, Parasitic, Bacterial, and Fungal Infections 2019-03-30
Belebte Umweltfaktoren 2022-09-22
Nanotechnology in Modern Animal Biotechnology 1974
Microbes in Agri-Forestry Biotechnology 1932
Index-catalogue of Medical and Veterinary Zoology 2019-10-09
Index-catalogue of Medical and Veterinary Zoology 1986
Parasitologi Klinik 2012-12-06
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Parasitology - Quo Vadit?
Comparative Biochemistry of Parasitic Helminths
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